
February       , 2020
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir/Madam:
Re: Certification of Mr. Wuttipong PHUMRATTANAPRAPIN 

This is to certify that Mr. Wuttipong PHUMRATTANAPRAPIN is currently a doctoral student at the Department of Parasitology, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University. 
Mr. PHUMRATTANAPRAPIN has been granted a scholarship from the Royal Golden Jubilee (RGJ) Ph.D. Programme, Thailand Research Fund under the Office of the Prime Minister of Thailand since 2018 to conduct his research on “Immune mechanism and immunization against the liver fluke, Opisthorchis viverrini infection in animal models” under the supervision of Associate Professor Dr. Thewarach Laha, Department of Parasitology, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University, Thailand.

Mr. PHUMRATTANAPRAPIN is allowed to make a visit to James Cook University, Australia between March 1 and October 31, 2020 in order to carry out his ongoing research with his co-advisor, Professor Alex Lucas, the Centre for Molecular Therapeutics, Australian Institute of Tropical Health and Medicine, James Cook University, Australia. During the visit, he will be granted THB 378,580 (approximately AUD 18,157) from the Royal Golden Jubilee (RGJ) Ph.D. Programme, Thailand Research Fund to cover his expenses such as airfare, accommodation, meals and transportation. After the visit, he will return to continue his study at the Department of Parasitology, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University.

Should you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you very much for your kind consideration of this matter and any assistance you may offer                   Mr. Wuttipong PHUMRATTANAPRAPIN.


Sincerely, 


Associate Professor Apichat Jiravuttipong, MD
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dean, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University
Note:  This letter will be rendered null and void if altered.

